
 

11 July 2017 
 
Via Email 
 
Mr. Flip Petillion 
Crowell & Moring 
 
RE: Reconsideration Requests 13-16 and 14-10 
 
Dear Mr. Flip Petillion, 
 
Thank you for your communication of 14 June 2017. Per your request, your letter has been 
published on the ICANN Correspondence Page here: 
https://www.icann.org/en/system/files/correspondence/petillion-to-icann-board-2-14jun17-en.pdf.     
 
Additionally, as your correspondence relates to the Board Governance Committee's (BGC) 
revised recommendation1 on Reconsideration Requests 13-16 and 14-10, it will be handled via 
ICANN's Reconsideration Request Process. We note that ICANN has already reached out to 
you regarding your letter via the Reconsideration Request Process.  
 
Please also note that the BGC's revised recommendation was considered by the ICANN Board 
at its meeting on 24 June 2017. Please see the Board meeting page for additional information, 
including information on any resolutions taken by the Board: 
https://www.icann.org/resources/pages/2017-board-meetings.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
ICANN Correspondence Team 
correspondence@icann.org 
 

                                                 
1See: https://www.icann.org/en/system/files/files/reconsideration-13-16-et-al-dot-sport-revised-bgc-recommendation-
attachment-1-01jun17-en.pdf. 
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